Comments on

BRITISH THORACIC SOCIETY (BTS)

QUALITY STANDARDS FOR PULMONARY REHABILITATION IN ADULTS

The Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh is pleased to respond to the British Thoracic
Society on its consultation on the Quality Standards for Pulmonary Rehabilitation in Adults.

Our comments are as follows:

The College welcomes the draft Quality Standards for Pulmonary Rehabilitation in Adults and
has no specific comments to add. For information, these standards are in keeping with the
Scottish Clinical Standards in Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease Services published by

Quality Improvement Scotland in March 2010

All College responses are published on the College website www.rcpe.ac.uk.

Further copies of this response are available from Lesley Lockhart (tel: 0131 225 7324 ext 608 or

email: l.lockhart@rcpe.ac.uk)
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